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Vote by mail has been a resounding success in Oregon: it is secure, popular 

(regardless of political affiliation), and has resulted in significantly increased turnout 

and engagement. This effort to restrict vote by mail is in bad faith and clearly not in 

the best interest of the public; a naked gesture of deference to Donald Trump and an 

effort to muzzle the political voice of the people in our state. 


